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Cumberland County 4-H Volunteer Receives District Award 
 

FAYETTEVILLE, N.C. – Debby Lewis received the District Volunteer Award at the 4-H Volunteer Leaders 

Conference Banquet Feb. 4 in Durham. Lewis volunteers with Cumberland County’s 4-H program. She was 

honored at the Cumberland County Livestock Association annual meeting on Feb. 10 at Cooperative Extension. 

 

Lewis, who is from the Gray’s Creek area, is a volunteer with the South Central 4-H District and is a member of 

the Cumberland County 4-H Foundation Board. During her time as board president, she helped obtain funding 

and establish an endowment to sustain the program. Lewis also serves on the Cumberland County Livestock 

Association Board and the Cumberland County Fair Advisory Committee. She contributes over 100 volunteer 

hours to the Cumberland County Fair each year, helping with livestock, 4-H and Family and Consumer 

Sciences exhibits.  

  

 

 

Debby Lewis, a volunteer with the South Central 4-H District, accepted the District Volunteer Award at the 
Volunteer Leaders Conference Banquet in Durham Feb. 4. Pictured from left are N.C. State Cooperative 
Extension Director Dr. Richard Bonanno, Lewis, and State Program Leader for 4-H and Family and Consumer 
Sciences Dr. Mike Yoder. 
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